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Mr Chair,  

On Saturday, we mark three years since Russia’s illegal annexation of Crimea. Allow me to in 
this connection share with you the statement made today by the State Secretary in the Norwegian 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Ms Marit Berger Røsland: 

I quote: On 18 March, it will be three years since Russia’s illegal annexation of Crimea. The 
international reactions to the annexation have been strong, and Norway stands together with its 
allies and partners in response to Russia’s actions.  

Norway has condemned Russia’s continued occupation and illegal annexation of Crimea and 
Sevastopol. Russia’s actions constitute a serious violation of international law and are a 
challenge to the international order.  

Three years after the illegal annexation, Crimea is cut off from the international community in 
practical terms. Russian practice is preventing international organisations and NGOs from 
entering Crimea, which means that these organisations are unable to monitor the security and 
human rights situation there.  

It is completely unacceptable that organisations such as the UN, the OSCE and the Council of 
Europe are being prevented from carrying out their work in Crimea. We cannot accept a lawless 
area in Europe. Norway urges the Russian authorities to give full access to international 
organisations and NGOs immediately. End of quote.  

Thank you, Mr Chair.  
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